

WORK STUDY SESSION MINUTES BOARD OF DIRECTORS MOUNT VERNON SCHOOL DISTRICT Tuesday, March 22, 2022, 3:45 p.m. Mount Vernon High School

The board of Directors of the Mount Vernon School District, called to order a work study meeting at 3:45 p.m. on March 22, 2022 at Mount Vernon High School,1075 E. Fulton Street, Mount Vernon, Washington.

In attendance was Director Otos, Director Ragusa, Director Cailloux, and Director Samora. Director Coffey was excused. A quorum was present. Also, in attendance was Superintendent Vivanco, a few staff members, and members of the construction team.

The purpose of the meeting was to tour the high school construction project.

No action was taken and the meeting and tour ended at 4:25 p.m.

Larry Otos, Board President

Ismael Vivanco, Superintendent